
 
 

8 March 2019 

Dear Parent / Guardian  

 

 

 

1. GRADE 12 8th PERIOD 

Our grade 12 learners all have an 8th period on Wednesday afternoons from 14:00 until 14:45 and 

on Thursday mornings from 07:00 until 7:40. During these classes teachers continue with the 

syllabus. These classes are not optional - they are compulsory. We call on all our parents to ensure 

that the learners are at school for these extra classes. 

 

2. SBAs 

Please take note that all SBAs have to stay at school and will not be sent home. This is according 

to departmental rules that all SBAs must remain at school at all times. All the learners do receive 

the SBAs after they have been marked and the memoranda are discussed so that any mistakes in 

marking can be rectified.  

 

3. EKURHULENI SPORT SCHOOL AWARD 

Marais Viljoen received the Sport School award for 2018. This is the third consecutive year that we 

have received this award, an achievement that we are extremely proud of. Two of our learners, 

Sheneca Smith and Gustav de Lange, received the awards as Sport woman and Sport man of 

2018.We are very proud of them and would like to congratulate our coaches of all the sport codes, 

the learners and the parents with this achievement.   

 

4. MATCHES 

According to regulations only medics are allowed on the field if an injury occurs. It is only in 

extreme cases where the coach, or anyone else, is allowed to see to the player.  

 

Please take note that all learners who attend sport meetings to support our teams, have to be 

dressed in their school uniform. Participants also have to change into their school uniform after 

their matches. We are proud of our school and uniform. 

 

5. INSPECTION 

Please take note that inspection will be done again as soon as school re-opens for the new term. 

 

6. SPORT TOURS DURING THE HOLIDAYS 

Our Rugby, Hockey and Netball players will be taking part in tours and camps during the school 

holidays. We wish all a memorable team building experience.  

 

 

 

7. 15 MARCH 

CIRCULAR 6 (2019) 



All the learners will be writing a test on this day. They will be writing Afrikaans. The school will 

close at 11:00. 

 

 

8. CORRECTION IN DIARY 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE THAT 30 APRIL IS NOT A SCHOOL HOLIDAY AS SHOWN IN THE 

DIARY. We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

9. HONEST LEARNERS 

We want to commend the following learners for their honesty: Alyssa Herbert, Shana Beukes, 

Armand van Wyk, Tristan Daley, Pallo Moikangoa, Cameron Uys, Quine Wright, Lianke Botha, 

Tyla Wallett and Tarah-Lee Groenewald who respectively picked up money, cell phones, bags and 

clothing. Thank you! 

 

10. PROGRAMME 

Monday 

11 March 

Support classes: Gr 8 – 12  

Golf: A League and trials 

Hockey boys vs Willowmore 

Revue practice 

14:15 – 15:15 

 

 

18:00 – 21:00 

Tuesday 

12 March 

Maths: Additional extra classes: Gr 8 and 9 

Girls hockey: Reddam 

Revue practice 

14:15 – 16:00 

 

18:00 – 21:00 

Wednesday 

13 March 

Grade 12 8th period  

Maths: Additional extra classes: Gr 8 and 9 

Hockey: Boys (A) Chairmans and Reddam  

Revue practice  

Rugby: Daniel Pienaar THS tour             

14:15 – 15:00 

14:15 - 16:00 

 

18:00 – 21:00 

 

Thursday 

14 March 

Grade 12 8th period  

Hockey: Boys vs CBC Boksburg 

Maths: Additional extra classes: Gr 8 and 9 

Rugby: Daniel Pienaar THS tour             

07:00 – 07:40 

 

14:15 - 16:00 

                        

Friday 

15 March 

Test 

School closes 

 

11:00 

 

 

Kind regards  

 

 

MARTIE HEYSTEK 

PRINCIPAL    

LEADER IN COMPREHENSIVE EDUCATION 


